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Huited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0905

May 17, 2010

Mr. Lamar McKay

Chairman and President

BP America, Inc.

501 Westlake Park Boulevard
Houston, TX 77079

Dear Mr. McKay:

We're writing to reiterate our request that BP provide us with alf video records of the
Deepwater Horizon well and associated spill. We also believe that the public and the scientific
communities should have access to these materials,

After our inifial request, BP suggested the video was released under the authorization of
the Unified Command. We have contacted the Unified Command and to date have not identified
any restriction on BP’s ability to release these records.

Therefore, we're asking again that you immediately make available all video records of
the Deepwater Horizon wellhead and broken pipe for the purposes of Senate oversight.

Thank you for your cooperation with this request.

Sincerely,

Senator Bill Nelson ator Barbara Boer




